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Ordinary Annual General Meeting of Julius Baer Group Ltd.  
 
Zurich, 8 April 2010 --- At today’s Ordinary Annual General Meeting of Julius Baer Group 
Ltd., Claire Giraut was elected as a new member of the Board of Directors for a two-year 
term. She succeeds Monika Ribar who decided not to stand for re-election. The Board 
members Rolf P. Jetzer, Gareth Penny and Daniel J. Sauter were re-elected for another 
three-year term of office. Furthermore, the amendments to the articles of incorporation 
on the agenda were approved.  
 
In detail, the Ordinary Annual General Meeting 2010 of Julius Baer Group Ltd. passed the 
following resolutions: 
 
 The annual report, the financial statements and the Group accounts for the year 2009 were 

approved. 

 The appropriation of the disposable profit with a gross dividend of CHF 0.40 per registered 
share was approved, with dividend payment as of 16 April 2010.  

 The members of the Board of Directors and of the Executive Board were discharged for the 
2009 financial year. 

 Claire Giraut was elected as a new member of the Board of Directors for a two-year term. 
The Board members Rolf P. Jetzer, Gareth Penny and Daniel J. Sauter were re-elected for 
another three-year term of office.  

 KPMG AG, Zurich, was appointed as statutory auditors for another one-year period. 

 The amendments to the articles of incorporation on the agenda were approved. 

 
The Chairman’s address by Raymond J. Baer and the presentation by Chief Executive Officer 
Boris F.J. Collardi are available on www.juliusbaer.com/agm.  
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